FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Daniel J. Krupinski, MPH, HO, REHS

  Health Officer

 (609) 492-1212

Wednesday, December 2, 2015

Long Beach Island Health Department is Relocating their Office to the Borough of Ship Bottom

     We are pleased to announce that The Long Beach Island Health Department will be transitioning over to a new permanent office on the 1st floor of 2119 Long Beach Boulevard, Ship Bottom, starting December 15, 2015. 

     Our mission and service area will remain the same as we continue to operate under the auspices of Long Beach Township and maintain contracts for local public health services for each of the respective Long Beach Island municipalities, including the Boroughs of Barnegat Light, Harvey Cedars, Surf City, Ship Bottom and Beach Haven.
     2016 will begin our 34th year providing Public Health Services locally to the residents of Long Beach Island. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the representatives of each community for their continued cooperation in helping us deliver Public Health Services throughout the year. 

Please access our web page at www.lbihealth.com and also find us on Facebook as Long Beach Island Health Department.

We look forward to this new chapter! 

